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TELECOMMUNICATIONS RELAY SERVICES (TRS) FUND
ADMINISTRATOR FILES ANNUAL REPORT INCLUDING FUND SIZE

ESTIMATE AND PAYMENT FORMULA FOR 1998

Pursuant to Section 64.604(c)(4)(iii) of the Commission's Rules, 47 C.F.R. § 
64.604(c)(4)(iii), the National Exchange Carrier Association (NECA), the TRS Fund 
Administrator, has filed an annual report with the Commission that includes the payment formula 
for the calendar year 1998 and the Fund size estimate for the period April 1998 through March 
1999.

Interested parties may file comments concerning this filing on or before October 17, 
1997. Reply comments shall be filed by October 24, 1997. All filings should refer to TRS 
Fund Administration, CC Docket No. 90-571, and be sent to William F. Caton, Acting 
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission, 1919 M Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 
20554. Copies of the filing may be obtained from the International Transcription Service (ITS), 
2100 M Street, N.W., Suite 140, Washington, D.C. 20037, (202) 857-3800 (voice), (202) 
8293-8810 (TTY). The filing will also be available for review and copying during regular 
business hours at the FCC Reference Center, Room 239, 1919 M Street, N.W., Washington, 
D.C.

For further information, contact Matt Nagler at (202) 418-1097 (voice/TRS), 
mnagler@fcc.gov (e-mail), or Andy Firth at (202) 418-2224 (tty), afirth@fcc.gov (e-mail), 
Network Services Division, Common Carrier Bureau.
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